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Planning

From: Keely Marriner
Sent: Monday, 15 March 2021 1:22 PM
To: Planning
Cc: Samantha Stansbie; Belinda Nutting
Subject: FW: Draft LPS

Please see the e-mail below ☺  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael Moore <email@michaelfmoore.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 15 March 2021 12:50 PM 
To: Tasman Info <tasman@tasman.tas.gov.au> 
Cc: Anna Pafitis <anna@annapafitis.com> 
Subject: Draft LPS 
 
I have read the representation from Ms Anna Pafitis including the accompanying report of Danielle Gray. I agree 
with it and adopt it as my own representation. As part of my my representation, I would wish to add that the 
Tasman Peninsula is a breathtakingly beautiful part of Tasmania. Its beauty (and the amenity of the Peninsula more 
generally) is underpinned by a number of matters not the least of which is raw natural beauty. That should be 
protected and preserved, insofar as possible, in the ultimate LPS. Contributing to that natural beauty and  its 
preservation Is, I believe, existing limitations on the subdivision of land and the building of houses thereupon. 
 
I would like the opportunity to present at any Tasman draft LPS hearings. 
 
Could you please acknowledge receipt of this representation. 
 
Best regards 
 
Michael Moore 


